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Dear Sir/Madam

Comments re application no: 18/P3876 (revision of 17/P2952)
Park Gate House, 356 West Barnes Lane, KT3 6NB

[bookmark: _GoBack](Further to your letter dated 16th January 2019, received Saturday 19th January 2019 – INSERT WORDING AS APPROPRIATE), I attach a letter from Mr Bob Jolly, Principle of Bob Jolly Planning, the contents of which set out my opposition to the above planning application.
I am concerned, in light of the history of the application detailed in the attached letter, that Merton Planning Officers have accepted a further application. It appears a total waste of time for the members to need to consider a revised application which has been refused on the basis of bulk and mass on 3 occasions, including by the Secretary of State. I understand the process to be followed is for our ward councillors to “call in” the application, where we hope the planning committee members will request the planning officers explain their actions in this matter. 
(As Merton Council tax payers, I/we will be in attendance, as we expect will many local residents and look forward to hearing detailed reasons why the council are tolerating a further application.)
Yours sincerely

Name/s

